
 
 

  
 Tri-Valley Housing Opportunity Center 
8th Anniversary

 
  
  
 

 

 

On September 25th 2013, NBP participated in 

TVHOC’s Open House to celebrate the eighth 

anniversary of the Tri-Valley Housing 

Opportunity Center in Livermore, CA. Attendees 

were provided with information about the 

exciting new programs offered at TVHOC, their 

available services, and their affordable housing 

efforts in the Tri-Valley Region. This Fall, 

TVHOC will be working with the local returning 

Veterans’ community through many upcoming 

events and programs. 
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One such program is the regularly scheduled 

series of budgeting and �inance classes provided 

by NBP and TVHOC. In addition to TVHOC’s 

eighth anniversary, the Open House celebrated 

TVHOC’s newly appointed Executive Director 

Annika Olson.


